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Communique – Meeting 4 (17 March 2021)
The fourth meeting of the Implementation Group for the AFLDM pilot took place on 
17 March 2020 from 4pm – 6pm. Members were able to have a comprehensive discussion about their views on the district presentations delivered on the 12 March. It was agreed that the presentations were of high quality and members were able to get a good sense of how the short-listed districts were positioned to support the implementation of the AFLDM pilot in their area.
Members’ feedback and comments were captured in a table. It was decided that, having formed a preliminary idea of the proposed pilot sites, members would re-read the Co-Design report and reflect on the discussion and views put forward in today’s meeting. Members agreed to defer making the final decision on location and cohort to the next meeting on 26 March 2021.
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